Upcoming events that you do NOT want to miss!



PRAYER MEETING ZOOM APRIL 13, 2021



MEMBERSHIP CLASS APRIL 17, 2021



IN-PERSON & ONLINE WORSHIP SERVICE APRIL 17, 2021

EPIC

EPIKOS word, story, and events significant to a culture or community



RSVP Appreciated, Not Required

We have been asking for those interested in attending in-person worship services to RSVP so that we don't have to turn anyone away if we hit capacity. But, we haven't neared seating capacity yet. So, if you neglect to RSVP, you are still welcome to come on Sabbath morning. We don't want anyone to stay away unnecessarily, so please come if you are interested in doing so.

Please Note:
Preference will
be given to
those who have
RSVP'd - in case
capacity is
reached.

1

Online Bingo Night

Are you ready to have some old-fashioned fun in a new electronic way, again? If you missed out when we played in September, now is your chance to join in on the fun! On Saturday night, April 24, we will be having a Bingo night on Zoom! We'll have some fun fellowshipping with each other and the chance to win some prizes along the way as well.

This Sabbath

Pastor Tyler will be continuing his series on Factual Faith. We will be learning about how the promises we find in Scripture greatly impact our faith - for good or for bad, depending on how we understand them. We hope that you can join us online or inperson at 11a, but be sure to RSVP if you plan to come to the church facility.

Online Meetings

Prayer Meeting - Wed. 6:30p (<u>bit.ly/2UkJf4D</u>) Sabbath School - Sat. 9:30a (<u>bit.ly/2UkJf4D</u>) Worship Service - Sat. 11a (<u>bit.ly/33xPhmX</u>)

Whenever you join one of our meetings, you will be asked for a password. Our Meeting ID: **669 704 2785** Our password is: **1844**

Tithe and Offerings

As we are not collecting tithe and offerings in-person for the next several Sabbaths, please remember your local church by giving online (bit.ly/39QVJrg), using the Adventist Giving app, or mailing your gifts - marking your intent for each gift clearly.

Our School Fundraiser







Do you have some plastic bottles and/or aluminum cans that you haven't taken to be recycled yet? John Cloke is collecting them to help raise money for Tracy Adventist Elementary. You can drop them off at the church or contact John to possibly arrange a pick-up.